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Ulrika Bergelv new Head of Internal Auditing 
Department 
At its meeting today, the Executive Board of the Riksbank appointed Ulrika Bergelv 
the new Head of the Internal Auditing Department, with effect from 1 February 
2003. Ms Bergelv will succeed Marie Rudberg, who has been appointed Head of the 
IT Department at the Riksbank. 

Ulrika Bergelv is currently employed as an auditor in the Internal Auditing 
Department and her previous posts include working at KF (Swedish Coop). 


